DRI 612 - Bradley Square Documents Received, Revised, or Generated Between the Close of the Public Hearing and the Close of the Written Record May 22, 2008 to May 30, 2008

- 1. Letter from Doug Ruskin, Edgartown
- 2. Letter from Phil Regan, Oak Bluffs
- 3. Letter from Tammy Deese, Oak Bluffs
- 4. Letter from Kerry Scott, Oak Bluffs
- 5. Memo of Public Hearing Clarifications from Applicant
- 6. Oak Bluffs Zoning Section 5.1 (Parking) submitted by Don Muckerheide
- 7. Oak Bluffs Zoning Section 4.3.1 submitted by MVC Staff
- 8. DRI 612: Preliminary Design Analysis in Relation to Area submitted by MVC Staff.
- 9. DRI 612: MVC Staff Review of Applicant's hypothetical zoning scenarios.
- 10. DRI 612 Bradley Square Staff Report Revised 2008-05-29